cocktail lounge, brixham' to which a new application is
currently in place.

Furthermore, the ban only came into place on the 20th
December (give or take a few days) and it was to discuss
how | had been treated before this date, however if this is not
possible then | would like to know who we are able to speak
to to get this resolved.

Do you have a supervisor/line manager?

Kind regards

Sent from my iPhone

On 9 Feb 2022, at 14:14, TREGASKES Martin 15499

wrote:






